

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF NEW SOUTH WALES
PARLIAMENT HOUSE
SYDNEY

6th May, 1968.

Mr. D. Gustin, 102 South Terrace, BANKSTOWN. N.S.W. 2200

Dear Mr. Gustin,

It is with pleasure that I advise you of your appointment to the Commission of the Peace, notification of which appeared in the Government Gazette dated 11th April 1968.

I would like to congratulate you on your appointment and I know you will carry out the duties and responsibilities of the office with great credit.

You will shortly receive a communication from the Chief Secretary explaining the procedure for being sworn in nd, of course, you should not act as a Justice of the eace until the swearing in has been performed. Unless this takes place within six months of the gazettal of the appointment, the appointment will lapse.

Yours sincerely,

N. J. Kearns, M.L.A. Member for Bankstown.

- h. Kearns